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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
September 20, 2023  

 

COMPTON COURTHOUSE REMAINS CLOSED TODAY 

 DUE TO POWER OUTAGE 
 

The Compton Courthouse, 200 W. Compton Blvd., Compton, remains closed today due to an on-

going building-wide power outage. The Court is actively working with our facility partners at the 

Judicial Council of California to restore power as soon as possible.  

All imperative matters calendared for today have been transferred to another courthouse for 

hearing and all other matters have been continued. Parties in all cases will be notified of any 

transfers or continuances.  

Staff remain on hand today to process new restraining order requests. 
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